LAKES AT JUBAN CROSSING HOA NEWSLETTER

The Lakes at Juban Crossing

October 2023

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS

- Entrance sign has been washed and solar lighting options are being investigated.
- Curb near stop signs was painted red and designated as a new "No Parking" area
- Erosion repair work is currently underway

HOA WEBSITE

Visit the Lakes at Juban Crossing HOA website at: www.lakesatjubancrossin g.com

FALL LAWNCARE SCHEDULE

The neighborhood lawncare vendor, Hebert's Lawn Maintenance, will be converting to their fall schedule due to the recent colder weather in addition to the drought conditions. Below are the dates they will be servicing the neighborhood for the next couple of months:

Thursday, October 19th

Thursday, November 2nd

Tuesday, November 21st

**Dates may change depending on weather. We will give as much notice as possible in the event of a rescheduled or cancelled service.

More dates to be announced following the Thanksgiving holiday.

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546